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 Update – Dec. 1, 2017   
Update: street repairs and paving and along 14th Dr. SE  

between 208th St. SE to 13th Dr. SE   
  Beginning the week of Monday, December 4th, King County’s contractor will start final restoration along 
14th Drive SE from 208th Street SE on the south to just south of 13th Drive SE on the north for.  

Work will include concrete repairs to sidewalks, curbs and driveways, and asphalt paving to portions  
of the road. It is expected that during the work there will be both:  

• traffic control – allowing one lane of traffic, and also  

• a full street closure during final paving, when traffic  
will be detoured to 13th Dr. SE.  

Signs will be posted on 208th St. SE to announce the closure  
and detours.  

Flaggers and signs will direct motorists, pedestrians, and  
bicyclists during the closure. Restoration is expected to  
take about three weeks to complete (paving may be later). 

What to expect:  

• Work hours will be 7:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m. weekdays, though  
any street closure could remain in place after work hours. 

• Local access will be provided for residents on 14th Dr. SE 
during curb and sidewalk work.  

• At times large equipment will be maneuvering in the road.  

• Alternate pedestrian access will be provided as needed  
on 14th Dr. SE.  

• Please use caution and obey the speed limit as crews  
complete this work.  

For more information: 

• Project updates (and to sign up for email updates in your area), notices of upcoming activities and 
more details about the project can be found at www.kingcounty.gov/NCI  

• North Creek Interceptor construction information line: 206-205-9795. 

• David Freed at david.freed@kingcounty.gov.   
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